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DRAFT BILL No. 7,881 OF 2014 
(From Mr. EDUARDO CUNHA) 

 
Imposes the removal of links from Internet search engines that make reference to irrelevant 
or outdated data on the interested party. 
 
 The National Congress declares: 
 
Article 1.  The removal of links from Internet search engines that make reference to 
irrelevant or outdated data is mandatory, by initiative of any citizen or by request of the 
interested party. 
 
Article 2. This law is valid from the time of its publishing.  
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